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FRESHMAN DEAN’S OFFICE 
Associate Vice Provost and Dean of Freshmen: Julie Lythcott-

Haims 
Assistant Dean of Freshmen: Koren Bakkegard 
Offices: Sweet Hall, 1st floor 
Mail Code: 94305-3094 
Phone for freshmen and transfer students: (650) 723-7674 
Phone for parents: (650) 725-0649 
Email: frosh@stanford.edu 
Web Site: http://undergrad.stanford.edu 

The Freshman Dean’s Office welcomes and integrates freshmen 
into Stanford from acceptance of admission through the end of the 
first undergraduate year. It addresses students’ individual transitional 
needs, connects students to resources and opportunities, and 
cultivates an understanding of Stanford’s history and traditions. The 
office is also a resource for transfer students and parents. 
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